
CITY OF SEA ISLE CITY 

NEW JERSEY 

NATIONAL COOPERATIVE AWARD 

 

Notice of Intent to Award Contracts Under a National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement 

– Cars, Trucks, Vans, SUVs & Other Vehicles 

 

The City of Sea Isle City (City) intends to participate in the Sourcewell contract for National 

Auto Fleet Group – Vehicles (National Auto Fleet) to purchase a 2020 Ford F-150 and a 2020 

Ford Super Duty F-550. 

 

Information regarding the National Auto Fleet contract may be found on the Sourcewell website 

at: www.sourcewell-mn.gov/cooperative-purchasing/120716-naf.  

 

The City anticipates joining the Sourcewell contract on or about December 10, 2019. The 

National Auto Fleet contract term with Sourcewell is from 01/17/2017 to 01/17/2021. 

 

The contract period for the City will be a onetime purchase. 

 

It is the intent of the City to make a contract award to National Auto Fleet pursuant to the 

proposal submitted in response to the Sourcewell request for Proposals. 

 

The City is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing agreements under the authority of 

N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3). 

 

Paul Baldini, Jr. 

Purchasing Office 

 

1 time,  

November 22, 2019 

http://www.sourcewell-mn.gov/cooperative-purchasing/120716-naf

